
 

 

 

This Week 
English: The children have started to learn about writing stories with a 
quest, using the story ‘Lady Astrid’s Quest’ for inspiration. 
 

Maths: The children have finished their work on perimeter and have made 
their own 3D shapes.  
Science: The children have started to learn about how fossils are formed.  

 
Next Week: 
  
English: The children will start to plan and write their own 
quest story, focusing on description.   

 

Maths: The children will start to learn about money which links to our 
current challenge to ‘Make £5 Grow’.   
Science: The children will make their own ‘fossils’.   
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 
learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 
Maths: Draw a poster to show your teacher what you already know about 
money. 
English: Make a presentation of your ideas to make money.  

 

Topic:  Have a discussion with your family about 
how to make money, and how they can be involved.  

 
Notices 
It is Mufti on Monday 23rd (St George’s Day) so the 
children can dress up as St George or wear red and 
white. Remember to bring in £1 donation.  
 
Parents Evenings: Tuesday 24th and Thursday 26th. 

Please sign up online.    
 

 
Have great weekend,  
 
Mrs Hassett, Miss Hall, Mrs Mallard-Shaw and Miss Hanton 
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